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MCSO Deputies Involved in Pursuit  
 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – On the morning of Sunday, April 9, 2023, a Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office 

(MCSO) Deputy witnessed shots being fired from a car driving on I-277. This caused a short pursuit until 

the car wrecked on Matheson Avenue and Country Club Drive. Three males fled the wreck but all were 

captured at or near the scene. All three were taken to the hospital for non life threatening injuries. At no 

time did deputies fire their weapons. All three defendants will face various charges.  
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